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It has been a big week in year 6 with the children completing their Key Stage 2 statutory assessments. Each and 

every one of them faced this challenge with determination and positivity seeing it as a chance to celebrate all the 

hard work they have put in to their school life so far. Well done year 6, you have made us all extremely proud 

and are deserving of the special events taking place next term — not long until PGL! 

 

In a previous newsletter I wrote of the possibility of Camp Night going ahead this year. It is with great delight 

that I can now confirm an agreed date of Friday 1st July. This is a special event which we have been unable to 

host for the past two years. There will be full details of how to purchase your wrist bands coming shortly. In the 

meantime, save the date and think about getting your equipment from the loft! 

 

We have started to see much warmer weather over the past couple of weeks. The children do spend a lot of time 

outside during the school day — break times, lunchtimes, PE lessons, forest school and outdoor learning              

activities for example, therefore we must give consideration to protecting them. Please would you make sure 

children are bringing their water bottles with them every day, have a sun hat or cap (labelled with their name) 

and also apply sun screen before coming to school. All day sun block is best but we are also able to top this up 

during the school day providing your child brings in their own bottle. 

 

Finally, it was a pleasure to welcome Mr Bubb into school today when he handed over a donation of 20              

Chromebooks to the school. We are extremely grateful to him for arranging this generous gift through his                

workplace — these extra resources will be of great benefit to our children. 

 

Best Wishes 

Matthew Green 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 19th May                                        

Year 6 interactive workshop                                

Safety in Action’                                                   

at Three Hills Sports Park 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th May  

CATS Appointments with Mrs Shoob                                                         

(Please contact the office for an appointment) 

Friday 27th May                                                    

Royal Garden Picnic 

Wednesday 8th June                                                     

New Year R Parents Evening, Main Hall 



Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

   Gold Book   

               
   Emmy B  Bumblebees 
   Mekhi J  Bumblebees 
 
   Charlie G  Butterflies 
   Amalia W  Butterflies 
  
   Rose M  Rabbits 
   Laine M  Rabbits 
   
   Charlie G  Owls 
   Blaine F  Owls 
 
   Rowan  J  Penguins 
   Salote D  Penguins 
   Jake S   Penguins 
     
   Buddy M  Panthers 
   Matilda  M  Panthers 
 
   Louie Q-R  Lions 
   Keelan M  Lions        

     
  Ella C   Bears 
  Freddie D  Bears  
     
  Skyler D  Seahorses  
  Tom F   Seahorses 
   
  Thea  F   Turtles 
  Daisy-May C-H Turtles 
 
  Finnian  N-J  Geckos 
  Isabella  S  Geckos 
 
  Yusra R   Tigers 
  Oakley N  Tigers 
     
  Zaraleuca K  Gorillas 
  Isabelle B  Gorillas 
 
  Ronnie B  Eagles 
  Evelyn Q-R   Eagles 

  

 

Monday 16th May Tuesday 17th May Wednesday 18th May Thursday 19th May Friday 20th May 

Cricket—Years 5 & 6                    
3.30pm-4.30pm on school 
field with Miss Southgate 

Football—Years 5 & 6                
3.30pm-4.30pm on Eversley 
field with Harry 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-4.15pm 
(Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  
07548 294804) 

Karate (Small Hall) 
3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei   
Trevor on 07966686377) 

 

Forest School—Owls 

Rocksteady PM 

Netball—Years 5 & 6                
1.00pm-1.30pm on                      
playground with                                 
Mrs van der Wal 

Year 2 Swimming 

Forest School—Rabbits 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley 
on 07772 637271) 

Basketball—Years 3 & 4 
1.00pm—1.30pm on                 
playground with                  
Mrs van der Wal 

Cricket—Years 3 & 4              
1.00pm-1.30pm on school 
field with Harry 

 

Basketball—Years 5 & 6    
3.30pm-4.15pm on                       
Playground with Harry 

Book Share Dates  

Term 5 

Tuesday 17th May 2022 - Year R and Year 1 

Tuesday 24th May 2022  - Year 5 and Year 2 

Term 6 

Thursday 9th June 2022  -  Year 6 

Thursday 16th June 2022  -   Year 1 and Year 3 

Thursday 23rd June  2022  -  Year 4 and Year 5 

Thursday 30th June 2022  -  Year 2 

Sandgate Primary Platinum              
Pudding Competition                                                            

Closing date: Monday 16th May 

 

Year 5 CATs                                                                                          

Week Commencing Monday 16th May 

Please advise the school if your child is going to be 

absent for any reason. 

Year 5 had an enjoyable day at Canterbury 
Cathedral! 


